
 

 
 

GLS/C/961-25 CIRCULAR 15 January 2025 
   Invitation to participate in KHDA's Arabic and Islamic education surveys  

 

Dear Parents, 

The Knowledge and Human Development Authority (KHDA) is conducting a study to understand 
current practices and perspectives surrounding the teaching and learning of Arabic and Islamic 
education in Dubai private schools.  
 
Completing the survey will take approximately 20 minutes. Please be assured that all information 
provided via this survey will be treated with top confidentiality and will be used solely for the stated 
purpose. No individual identities or responses will be disclosed to external parties.   
 
The collected data will contribute to a broader understanding of all stakeholders’ perspectives, 
consequently assisting policymakers and educational communities in making informed decisions 
that enhance student learning outcomes.   
 
Parents Survey link: Parents of Arabic language and/or Islamic education students   
 
Please be informed that the students from grade 5 and above are also requested to fill the students 
survey link. Kindly provide your consent for the children’s participation and provide any needed support 
in answering the questions.  
 
Students Survey Link:   Arabic language and Islamic education students (Grades 5 and above)  
 
The surveys will be open until January 24th, 2025. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation and support in this important initiative. Any inquiries about the surveys 
can be directed to: qa.schools@khda.gov.ae.  
 
Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander     آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  

 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftouch.khda.gov.ae%2Fs%2FOBd5G6dNefp5pJ3t9NYa&data=05%7C02%7Caarti.r2_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C9e2f9cdc6829447f9ff708dd346f90e6%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638724375973037816%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=GD8fDvAI2BqoEftEC2DyQuXHtKU4LoNndsmoNVXeLLE%3D&reserved=0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftouch.khda.gov.ae%2Fs%2FOBYtHeaISDEqGy3uVvxa&data=05%7C02%7Caarti.r2_gls%40gemsedu.com%7C0eb0de858849486a3ba208dd347e132a%7Cd2b3a7dcd57e417f90ad149b872e9aa1%7C1%7C0%7C638724438291699864%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=rc%2BnpDE%2BSi%2FscEinLdy2wQQTOL5cwltzyeD2QZ5nMuk%3D&reserved=0
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